
06-08-23    Special Town Board Meeting 

 
 The June 8, 2023 Sugar Creek Special Town Board Meeting was called to order by 

Chairman- David Robers at 12:00 noon. 

There was 1 visitor present. 

 All open meeting laws have been complied with for this meeting. 

 The following Town Board Members were present: Chairman- David Robers, Supervisor 

2- Jamie Morin, Town Clerk- Roxanne Johnson and Via Telephone Supervisor 1 – David 

Clarbour. 

 One bid was received from Scott’s Construction, the bid was opened, the bid was 

complete and was read. 

 Chairman David Robers made a motion to approve the bids for Scott’s Construction, Inc. 

for Granite quarter chip for Bluestem Road - $9,464, Taylor Road - $39,200, Hazel Ridge Road - 

$39,074, Pierce Road - $21,365, Millard Road - $25,084, Hazel Ridge Road from Intersection 

County Road O to Intersection County Road P, -$41,362.  Black granite fine chip for Lauderdale 

Lakes Estates, including Northwood Drive, Greenleaf Court, Middle Lake Drive, Clearwater 

Lane and Lake Shore Avenue, starting from Intersection 12-16 and County Road A, - $41,968, 

Jim Drive from Intersection County Road O east through cul-de-sac, -$1909, Northlake Shore 

Drive from Intersection of Blue Wing Road west through Lake Shore Circle, -$11,434, 

Lakewood Circle, HawkHunter and Haresfoot from Interstate of Plantation through cul-de-sac, -

$16,573, Northlake Drive from Intersection of County Road A through Geneva Street, Sheridan, 

West Lake Shore Drive, East Lake Shore Drive and Chesapeake Drive, - $24,145, Cold mix 

asphalt (Patch work) for Briarwood Road in two designated areas and Lost Nation Road in three 

designated areas, - $ 44,963, and Cold mix asphalt from Territorial Road from the Intersection of 

Macabe Road East to end of Township boundary, - $85,250.  Total of $401,791.  Jamie Morin 

seconded the motion.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

David Robers made a motion to adjourn at 12:36p.m. and Jamie Morin seconded the motion.  

Motion carried unanimously. 

 

       Meeting Adjourned 

       Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

       Roxanne Johnson, Town Clerk 

 

 

 


